Holyoke Retirement Board Anthony Dulude

Executive Director

April 20, 2022 RECEIVED

To the Honorable City Council APR 2 12022
City Hall . '
536 Dwight Street Holyoke City Clerk's
Holyoke, MA 01040 Holyoke, MA
City Council,

Please be advised that at the meeting of the Holyoke Retirement Board held on Wednesday, April 20,
2022, the Board determined that Jack McCarthy was the only candidate nominated for the Trustee
position of the Holyoke Retirement Board. Therefor it was voted to declare John McCarthy to be elected
as a Trustee of the Holyoke retirement Board in accordance with M.G.L. Chapter 32, 840 CMR 7.00. His
term will commence on June 1, 2022 and expire on May 31, 2025.

Very truly yours,

Anthony Dulude
Election Officer/Executive Director
Holyoke Retirement Board

Cc: City Clerk
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